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Trixie Behr - re: Pine Valley Water Issue

From: "Phil"

To: <tbehr@utah.gov>

Date: 3/17/2010 3:36 PM
Subject: rec: Pine Valley Water Issue

As an owner in Pine Valley | contacted the Utah Public Services Commission and was fortunate to talk to
someone who was able to explain in detail the issue we are currently dealing with. Unfortlfnately we are in a
position where it would be difficult to bypass the increase and assure viability of the water company. One
suggestion for everyone in Pine Valley to consider is to have the state purchase the system from us, the home
owners and have the state run the system.

This would allow people who are well versed with this type of system to maintain it so it continues to function
well and stays financially viable. The state has resources to operate the system at a much lower cost. This would
allow us to maintain a more manageahle water bill and not have the stress of dealing with the financial and
physical aspects of the water system. Although | am grateful to all the volunteers on the board let’s give these
folks a break and consider having the state purchase and take over this overwhelming task.

Sincerely

Phil LiMandri
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